

August 20, 2013

Mr. Benito De Leon Director, Office of Airport Planning and Development Federal Aviation Administration 800 Independence Ave., SW Washington, DC 20591

Re: Los Angeles International Airport Part 161 Study Application

Dear Mr. De Leon:

LAX

LA/Ontario

Van Nuys

City of Los Angeles

Antonio R. VIllaraigosa

Board of Airport Commissioners

Michael A. Lawson President

Valeria C. Velasco Vice President

Joseph A. Aredas Robert D. Beyer Ann M. Hollister Raúl Pérez Fernando M. Torres-Gil

Gina Marie Lindsey Executive Director Los Angeles World Airports (LAWA) received your August 2, 2013 letter detailing the remaining deficiencies of the Supplemental Analysis submitted to the Federal Aviation Administration (FAA) pursuant to 14 Code of Federal Regulations Part 161 for a runway use restriction at Los Angeles International Airport (LAX). In your letter you deemed the application and supplemental analysis still incomplete.

Your letter indicated that LAWA must advise the FAA within 30 days as to whether we intend to resubmit and/or further supplement the application. By this letter, LAWA informs you of its intent to revise the Part 161 application, pursuant to the requirements stated in your August 2nd letter, and resubmit the application for further review and consideration by FAA.

Thank you for your continued effort and your offer to meet with us to answer any questions or address concerns regarding the application and the Part 161 process.

Sincerely,

Scott Tatro

Airport Environmental Manager I

ST:RH:oc

CC:

M. Feldman

R. Tobias

Robert Miller, HMMH Eugene Reindel, HMMH

Z:LETTERSANDMEMOS

